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Dear Partners in Prayer,

We are now back home and are so glad to see our family and friends. No matter where we go in the world,
and no matter how many friends we make, there is still no place like America. Keep our country in prayer. It
is wonderful to see the flags waving and the many celebrations going on around July 4th. God bless
Americal

We left the village of Aiyinasi, Ghana on May 29th, and went to spend the last two weeks with another
missionary family in Bassam, Ivory Coast. We were able to help them get some things done around their
home so they would be ready for leave for furlough. We all flew back to the United States together. It was a
long and tiring trip. We left Abidjan, Ilvory Coast at 6 p.m. on Wednesday, and arrived at our final destination
at midnight on Thursday. We were able to spend a little more than two weeks with my mother-in-law in
Georgia. It was such a blessing to be with her again.

We are now in South Carolina opening up our house again. There are a few repairs to make, but overall the
house has survived pretty well. Please pray that we can sell this house soon. It is becoming a financial
drain on us, especially since we have lost some support while in Ghana.

We will be going back to Georgia on the 23rd to do some work in a camp there. They are in need of a bath
house and we hope to build it in three weeks. This camp is really being used of God to bring young people
to Himself.

In the next year we are hoping fo be in all of our supporting churches to give an update of all the work that
has been accomplished in the last two or three years. We look forward to being with you all again. Please

keep us in your prayers as we travel. God has used all of you to meet our needs while we were in Africa and
we are so thankful for your faithfulness. May God bless you.

In His Service,

Jack & Melinda




